
Potential CUPE withdrawal of services to begin  

Friday November 4, 2022 

 

If an agreement cannot be reached between CUPE and the Government of 

Ontario, St. Mary’s High School and St. Joseph’s School will be closed. 

 

St. Joseph’s students: 

For families who do not have childcare options - students can come to the James 

Mason Rec Centre – we are requesting the bus to drop students off there and pick 

them up at the end of the day. 

If your child comes to the Rec Centre – they will be there for the day, they may 

not leave the premises unless they are picked up by a parent or designate (that 

the Education staff have been notified of). 

We ask that students bring their school issued chromebooks and chargers to 

complete any online work.  Students may also bring other items from home that 

they would like to help them pass the day. 

 

St. Mary’s students: 

The Youth Centre will be open at 10:00am for drop-ins. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation via the school board websites. 

Bruce Grey Catholic District School Board website – Labour Update 

https://www.bgcdsb.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1101059&type=d&pREC

_ID=1386147&tota11y=true 

 

Bluewater District School Board website – Labour Updates 

https://www.bwdsb.on.ca/spotlight/labour_updates 
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